

To: CanadaGAP Program Participants

Date: November 29, 2023

Subject: Follow-up Survey to 2023 CanAgPlus AGM

CanadaGAP is seeking your feedback with a short survey about the CanAgPlus Annual General Meeting (AGM). Questions revolve around attendance at the AGM, and presentations at future AGMs of interest to program participants. We would appreciate your comments to help us improve the AGM!

Please complete the survey on-line by clicking here. This will take only a few minutes of your time.

If you prefer to complete a paper copy, you can download one from the Program Participants page of the CanadaGAP website. To access the survey, click on the AGM Survey button. Thank you for telling us about your experience.

CanadaGAP® is a program developed in Canada to promote Good Agricultural Practices (GAPs) for fruit and vegetable suppliers.